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We would like to thank everyone for a successful school year. We wish all BRPS
students and families a safe, relaxing and restful summer, and look forward to
welcoming everyone back in September. We hope that you are able to use the
summer to reconnect with family and friends, and enjoy quality time together.

Farewells: As another school year draws to a close, we say goodbye to a
number of staff members who have been valued and integral members of the
BRPS team:

● Ms. Vibishni Balakumar
● Ms. Sheena Costa
● Ms. Tiffany Lau
● Ms. Angela Longland
● Ms. Nicole Novakis
● Ms. Stephanie Salib
● Ms. Nelushiya Suganth
● Ms. Thammiliny Vivekanandan
● Ms. Yu Yang

Please join us in wishing the best of luck to all of these fantastic educators in
their future endeavours.

A note from Mr. Kanis: Thank you to the BRPS community for your welcome
and support over the past two years. It has been such a pleasure working with
you, your children and this amazing staff. While I am sad to see my time here
come to an end, I know that your children are in excellent hands with Mr.
Bearcroft, Ms. Kaderdina and the truly amazing BRPS staff. - Mike Kanis

Robotics: Congratulations to the BRPS Junior Robotics Team for winning their
area qualifying tournament and finishing second at the YRDSB Regional
Championship. Christian, Ethan, Gavin, Justin and Portia spent months of early
morning practices getting ready.
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